

FORT BRAGG UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT

Superintendent Rebecca Walker Board of Trustees Kathy Babcock Mary Makela, Vice President Gerald Matson Diana Paoli, President

Scott Schneider

312 South Lincoln Street, Fort Bragg, California 95437-4416

Telephone (707) 961-2850

Fax (707) 964-5002

March 22, 2022

City of Fort Bragg 416 North Franklin Street Fort Bragg, CA 95437

Attention: City Council Members & City Manager

Dear Esteemed City Council Members and Mr. Spaur,

On behalf of the FBUSD Board of Trustees and the FBUSD team, thank you for your continued support of our school district and the youth of our community. We have appreciated a positive working relationship with you and look to continue this comradery.

At the March 10th FBUSD School Board meeting, the Board of Trustees took action to support the Mayor's request to use TOT funds to complete the final stages of the proposed soccer fields at Bainbridge Park. We understand that the portion of the TOT that was dedicated to FBUSD fields will be allocated to completing this project and we fully support this endeavor. Once this project is complete, we hope to work together to refocus future TOT funds on the renovation and/or maintenance of the school district fields.

Thank you again for supporting the wellness of our community. The soccer fields will be a welcome addition to our town.

Sincerely,

Rebecca Walker FBUSD Superintendent

Bekun Falk